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Hi, just a reminder that you're receiving this email because you have expressed an interest in Travels with 
Cole & Cole. Don't forget to add mail@travelswithcoleandcole.com to your address book so we'll be sure to 
land in your inbox! 
  
You may unsubscribe if you no longer wish to receive our emails. 

Travels With Cole & Cole - Great Escape #125
Dear Friend,                             March 17, 2012 
 
Greetings from Pahrump, Nevada. 
 
We wish you a happy St. Patrick's Day.  There are a dozen 
restaurants in Pahrump that will all be serving corned beef and 
cabbage this evening.  More than likely, you can find us at Wulfy's 
located on Highway 160 as part of The Best Western Hotel.  We 
should be consuming our first green beer around 4:30 in the 
afternoon.  If you're in the area, drop by and hoist one with us.    

House Hunting 
 
It looks like the great house 
hunt is coming to a 
successful close.  On the 
5th house that we made an 
offer on, we have agreed 
on a price, the home has 
passed inspection, escrow 
is open, we expect the 
appraisal to be completed 
March 19, and our loan 
broker is working on the loan.  As long as the appraisal comes in 
higher than the selling price, this should be a done deal and we 
expect to close escrow on April 5.  When the deal is firm, we'll give 
you more details. 

Cole & Cole Financial Newsletter 
 
Are you receiving our free Cole & Cole Financial Newsletter?  You 
should be.  It's chock full of tax tips, investment ideas, and the 
latest curves thrown at you by Social Security and the Feds.  We 
urge you to sign up and give it a try.  We will never sell or pass your 
email address on to anyone.  If you're not impressed, it's easy to 



 

cancel.  So you have a lot to gain and nothing to lose.  Sign up now 
while you're thinking about it.  Click on the link below.   

J o i n  O u r  F i n a n c i a l  M a i l i n g  L i s t !

__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

Visit Our Travels Website 
 

Attention 
 
All issues of this travel newsletter have now been indexed and archived.  
Feel free to look around our website and read old issues to learn about an 
area of the country in which you are interested.  Are you getting our free 
newsletter?  If not, drop us a note and we'll put you on the list. 
 
__________________________________________________________________________ 

Until next time, home is where we park it. 
 
Chuck & Donna Cole 
(530) 524-5020 
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